Freedom of Information Act 2000 – purchase of land/property and spend on regeneration and building development
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Will you disclose spending and what amount has been borrowed for; 

A)     Purchases relating to land and property

B)     money spent on regeneration and building development

For each of the last 10 years and what you anticipate and plan on spending with regard to these subjects for future years.

Answer:

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, e.g. the Council Website, as it is already in the public domain. 
The details of the Council’s expenditure including capital expenditure over the past 10 years are published in the annual accounts which are available here:
http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/performance-and-spending/statement-of-accounts/
With regard to borrowing, this is done generally rather than scheme specific, and details of borrowing can also be found within the accounts.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

